
TOWN OF ACTON JOB OPPORTUNITY 

EMA DIRECTOR 

 

 

  

The Town of Acton has an immediate opening for an Emergency Management Director to 
manage the communities EMA program. 

  

Candidates should have initiative and be imaginative; have knowledge of the structure, 
functions and interrelationships of State and local governments; have knowledge of the 
background and objectives of the Federal, State, County, and Local Emergency 
Management programs; exhibit the ability to deal effectively with State, County and other 
local governments officials and can evaluate situations and exercise good judgement in 
making decisions. 

  

This is a part-time stipend position and will remain open until filled. 

  

 If interested, please send a letter of interest and resume to the Town Administrator at 

jroux@actonmaine.org 

or by mail at 

Town of Acton -Administrator 

35 H Road 

Acton Maine 04001 

 

mailto:jroux@actonmaine.org

